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Here is some of what happened at Two Rivers from 5pm - 8pm on Friday. 

 

 
 

It was a balmy evening and the door remained open all evening. 
 



 
 

Our featured artist this month is Marie Alice Hurst.  She is an encaustic artist.  
Her work has become very popular with many sales since she joined Two Rivers. 

Marie Alice also creates cut glass art framed by old window frames.  They too sell out quickly. 
She is standing next to tools and the medium she uses to create 
encaustic art and yes, she uses a blow torch to create the heat. 

 
 

 
 

Marie Alice and husband Bruce greeted visitors as they came.  
Bruce is next to his chiropractor & wife who became close friends. 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Many friends from Manson, Lake Chelan and Twisp came to support the show. 
 
 

 
 

Winners of the Plein Air Paint Out are on display until they are sold.  
There may be little time to see them as they are outstanding works. 

 
 



 
 

Glenn Isaacson & Patric Thompson were back to put on another ‘feel good’ 
sound that brought them many compliments. 

 
 



 
 
 

SOLD!  Indiana Sunset - Talk about 'eye candy'! 
 

 
 

Jeff Justice sold his first print.  His colored pencil originals are on view with 
very popular subjects of the music world. 

 
 



 
 

We appreciate the local wineries for donating their wines for our First Friday events. 
 
 



 
 

SOLD! Another encaustic found a home. 
 
 

 
 

The gallery had waves of folks coming to see the show.  Large attendance was often like this before the Pandemic. 
 
 



 
 
 

Carl Ericksen had a sale, “Clouds Over the Valley”…Congrats to you Carl! 
 
 

 
 

Dropping in is Marie Alice's family 
 



 
 

Out in the West Wing this couple is admiring artworks by many of the 60+ artists who are showing this month. 
 
 

 
 

SOLD!  Our First Place winner by Sasha Syssoeva Fair will have a nice new home by next weekend. 
 
 



 
 

Marie Alice Wenatchee family dropped in. 
 
 

 
 

Patrick Thompson, our bass player, wanted to surprise his horse loving wife with a photo by Cherie Conklin. 
 
 



 
 

Two more encaustics that went home with happy collectors. 
 
 



 
 

Long time visitor to the gallery, Patricia Plumb and her daughter couldn’t resist this encaustic work.  
Congratulations to all who made sales this evening.   Marie Alice Hurst will be restocking her show 
so we haven’t seen it all.  This was one of the largest attended shows since the pandemic began. 

 
 



 
 

This show will continue until October 28.  Entry for the November/December show will be 
the Sunday 30th & Monday the 31, Halloween, from 11am-3pm. 

 



 
 
 

Sweet congratulations from friends. 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


